

September 24, 2020

Mr. Robert Butensky Chairman Reilly Township Supervisors PO Box #1 Branchdale, PA 17923

RE: Reilly Township (Schuylkill)

Reilly Township Memorial Park- Development

Dear Mr. Butensky:

On behalf of Governor Tom Wolf, I am writing to congratulate you on a grant award in the amount of \$70,000 from the Community Conservation Partnerships Program administered by the Department of Conservation and Natural Resources (DCNR). Funding for projects comes from a variety of sources including the state Keystone Recreation, Park and Conservation Fund, Environmental Stewardship Fund and Snowmobile/ATV Management Restricted Account; and the federal Land and Water Conservation Fund and Recreational Trails Program.

The Department is committed to building community conservation partnerships with local governments and nonprofit organizations to protect critical natural areas and open space, develop greenways and trails, provide quality park, recreation and conservation opportunities, and to improve the quality of life in Pennsylvania's communities.

Your DCNR grant award is a recognition of outstanding recreation and conservation work that should be shared with your community. DCNR staff will be in contact with your project coordinator to finalize the grant agreement and to provide additional information on our grant procedures.

I wish you much success in implementing this project, which will contribute to the quality of life for many Commonwealth citizens. If you have any questions, please contact DCNR's Bureau of Recreation and Conservation at 717-783-2658, or via email at DCNR-Grants@pa.gov for assistance.

Sincerely,

Cindy Adams Dunn

Circly adams Dun

Secretary